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In English this week we have been busy writing our own stories set in 
Ancient Rome. We have been working hard to apply all the skills we 
have learnt this year.  
 
In Maths we have been revising properties of quadrilaterals, triangles 
and other regular and irregular polygons. Next week we will be solving 
problems involving time including calculating durations of time, 
converting units of time and reading timetables.  
 
Over the coming weeks we will be beginning our final project which will 
involve making a large scale, whole class Roman mosaic. If you have 
any leftover tiles or tiling products we would really appreciate them. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders: 
• Continue to use TT Rockstars to practise times tables. 

• Mathletics homework 
• Read at least 5 times a week – try to choose some of the 50 

recommended reads for Year 5. How many can you read before the 
end of the year?  

• Pedestrian training – please remember to return permission form. 
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